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Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)

Subject:  Ecoli report from 5/3/2024

From: Devan Baugh <dbaugh@malvernar.gov>  
Sent: Monday, May 6, 2024 2:10 PM 
To: SSOADEQ <SSOADEQ@adeq.state.ar.us> 
Cc: John Davis <jdavis@malvernar.gov> 
Subject: Ecoli report from 5/3/2024 
 
We Malvern Waste water had an overflow occur on 5/3/24 at Intersection of Kelly and Morzett street  
 
These are the results from testing  
 
Sample site #1 was grabbed at 10:30 AM on 5/3/24 and incubated at 10:56AM 5/3/24 And removed from 
incubator at 10:40 AM on 5/4/24 with results greater than 2419.6 
 
Sample site #3 was grabbed at 10:37 AM on 5/3/24 and incubated at 10:56AM 5/3/24 And removed from 
incubator at 10:40 AM on 5/4/24 with results greater than 2419.6 
 
Sample Site #4 was grabbed at 10:46 AM on 5/3/24 and incubated at 10:56AM 5/3/24 And remove from 
incubator at 10:40 Am on 5/4/24 with results greater than 2419.6 


